Proposal to add 1-2 flycasting events to the program at Junior World
Championships

The Swedish Casting Sport Federation proposes that 1-2 events are added to the program at the
Junior World Championships. The specific events should be chosen to attract as many casters as
possible. This can be done as a try-out 2024, and then evaluated for future competitions.

.....

One of the goals for the Junior World Championships must be to attract as many casters as possible
from as many countries as possible. By adding 1-2 flycasting events to the program, we see that we
can attract casters from countries that are currently absent from the international casting sport
arena. We also believe that many of these casters would be willing to participate in some of the
traditional casting events, and therefore increasing the overall participation.

With best intentions,
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Linnea Morild, president of the Swedish Casting Federation




